
Consideration For Internal Transfer 

 

 Open positions will be posted in the administrative office for at 

least one week prior to filling a position. 

 Employees who wish to be considered for an opening shall submit 

to the Administrative Director a letter requesting consideration for 

transfer which shall also be signed by his/her immediate supervisor.  

The Administrative Director shall have full and final discretion as to 

whether or not to approve the transfer request as she/he deems to be 

in the best interest of the program.   
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